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We would love to see you tonight at our Open House.  Please bring your child so they can show you all the neat things we have been working on.  It is tonight from 5:30 – 6:30.

We are down to our last box of Kleenex.  If you would like to send one we would really appreciate it.



 

This Week
In reading we have been finishing up our study of Figurative Language as well as making inferences. 

In math, we are working on Measurement, specifically length.  

We are finishing up our PLTW unit on computer programming.
Upcoming Events
*March 9th – Open House 5:30 – 6:30
*March 13-17 – Spring Break
*April 27 – 28 – No School
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